
 

 

 

THIS WEEK BOOKWEEK 

Week 6   (Mon 29/8) BOOKFAIR FAMILY NIGHT (4-6.30pm) 

Week 5    (25/8) Marine Parks Workshop (Middle School) 

Week 8    Year 3/4 Camp  (Scotdesco) 

Week 9 Year 5 Camp  (Aquatics, Penong) 

Week 10  (Thu 29/9) Student LED Conferences 

Week 10  (Thu 29/9) Last day Term 3 

CROSSWAYS CALENDAR 

 

TERM 4 17 October 2022  -  15 December 2022 

2022 TERM DATES 

Term 3, Week 5, 2022 

Reward time 

This year ‘Reward Time’ is being held at  
the Ceduna Foreshore Playground each 
Friday. Students are selected by their 
teachers based on the following criteria:  

 * Being on time 
 * Attending daily 
 * Wearing school uniform 
 * Completing tasks to the best 
    of their ability 

           * Showing respect to all 
 

Plus some teachers also add their own criteria for example, 
completing homework.  

I had a meeting with both Year 3/4 classes and discussed some 
other ‘reward time options,’ in the hope to motivate more 
students to strive to do their best, so they can be rewarded.  
We discussed attending a minimum of 4 days per week to take 
into consideration the current climate we are living in with the 
continued message to stay home if sick. Students were asked 
what other options they would like to be available, including 
using the Science Lab in the middle school, going to the Blues 
Club and using their outdoor facilities and bike riding.  
I am happy to announce that the Youth Hub are keen to  
support the older students with activities at the hub’ and the 
Blues club will allow us to use their premises also. What a  
fabulous community we live in!!!!! 
Each week I will announce on Mondays the location of Reward 
time for Fridays. This week we will go to the Blues Football 
Club with our Foundation to Year 4 students. In Week 6 we 
will split the reward time students up and take F – 2, to the 
Playground and 3 & 4’s to the Youth Hub. 

Terena Evans—Deputy Principal 

Bookweek activities & Dress-Up 



 

 

Term 3, Week 5, 2022 

Growing our Relationships 

Congratulations to  
Week 4 Award Winners 

 

Above left : Week 4 Hope Award winner (Steven Harrison) 

Above right : Week 4 Grace Award winner (Winston Hubert) 

J/S PE award winner 

(Savannah Guidera) and  

M/S PE award winner 

(Dontate Graham) 

Foundation Class 

Award winner 

(Kirra Gurney) 

Above left : Year 1 award winner (Ameer Kole) 

Above right : Year 2 award winner (Carl Coleman-Laughton) 

Above left : Year 3/4 C award winner (Gabriella Masierowski) 

Above right : Year 3/4 D award winner (Indi Champion) 

Above left : Year 5 award winner (Savhanna Laughton) 

Above right : Year 6/7 award winner was (Caitlin Queama) 

Above left : Year 8/9/10 award winner 

(Mia Roberts) 

Above : GGSA Maths winners 



 

 

…………………………………………….. 
New Staff  -  Jodi Johnson 

SCHOOL AIM 
Equal to or Greater Than 90% 

School Attendance—Term 3 

Hi to all the wonderful  

Crossways Families, 
I am Jodi Johnson, Librarian, 
LSO, mum of 2 wildlings, and 
sharer of stories and love.   
 
I have had the wonderful  
privilege of being at  
Crossways for 6 months now 
and I have gotten to know all 
your incredibly amazing 
kids.  They bless me every day 
with their happy faces and 
eagerness to learn.   
 
I spent many years traveling 

Australia and the world, in many different roles and jobs.  I 
must say though,  I have never felt so fulfilled, blessed, and 
happy as I am now, in this role and in this community. 
 
It is an honor to have the opportunity to enrich your children's 
learning life.  I hope to expand their minds and hearts by  
continuing to make the library a sanctuary; a safe place where 
they want to be.  And add a little something extra special to 
compliment all the learning and work the teachers do with 
their classes. 
 
Please keep an eye on the 'happenings' at our library, there 
are some exciting things to come.  And please encourage your 
kids to borrow and bring home more and more books to read 
every day.  Books are magical. 
 
You are all very welcome in the library and to come visit me.   
I can't wait to mingle with you all on our Family Night, Monday 
29th August. 
 
Gratefully yours, and may God bless you, 
Ms. JJ 

 

Above:  Alita, Milana, Amalie & Aiden Champion  

(The Wizard of Oz).  Fantastic family effort! 

Above:  Miss Lana parading with the ELC students at the  

Bookweek March. 



 

 



 

 

…………………………………………….. 
What an awesome start to Term 3 we have had! 

The Year 2s have been engaged in a lot of hands-on learning! 

We have been looking at how materials are combined for a 

purpose in Science and this has linked perfectly with following 

and writing procedures in English. We have made milo, 

playdough, milkshakes and inquired into how concrete is 

made.  

We have also been collecting data in Technology and putting 

this data into graphs on our laptops! What a tricky skill for 

Year 2s! They have taken on this challenge with great success! 

We presented our data from collecting rubbish around the 

school in Assembly. Our hope was to make the students think 

about putting their rubbish in the bins and care for Gods world 

(which is what we are learning about in Science!).  

Well done Year 2s on such a successful start to Term 3 with 

such rich and integrated learning! 

Miss Norsworthy 

Year 2 News 



 

 

…………………………………………….. 
Chapel Schedule  -  Term 3, 2022 

CEDUNA  -  SUNDAY  -   LUTHERAN CHURCH  -  10.30am 

Church Services 

28th August  Harrison Kelly 

Happy Birthday  

Community Notices 

Week Theme Class/
SRC 

Guest  

presenter 

WK 5 Pride comes before a fall Yr 3/4D Andrew V 

WK 6 Owning nothing Year 1 Susan 

WK 7 Clean Found Andrew M 

WK 8 Wise choices Year 5 Andrew V 

WK 9 Contentment Year 6/7 Adam 

WK 10 The gift of faith 
Yr 

8/9/10 
Andrew M 


